
 

 

WQ.53/2023 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER   

BY DEPUTY L.V. FELTHAM OF ST. HELIER CENTRAL 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 13th FEBRUARY 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 20th FEBRUARY 2023 

 

 

Question 

Will the Chief Minister provide details of all Ministerial travel, and the associated expenses (including 

those of any accompanying staff), since she took office, including the purpose, length, and outcomes of 

each visit? 

 

Answer 

 

Yes.  It is important to deliver transparency around costs, and a report will be produced by this 

government at six monthly intervals providing a breakdown of ministerial travel costs, with the first 

report due to be published before 31 March 2023 

 

 


